Re-building the Tradition That Is Delta Nu

Tau Kappa Epsilon
New House Update:

Groundbreaking

Breaking ground - Together

Dear Fraters of Delta Nu,

Did you realize that almost a full year has past since we lost the TKE house 1n Maryville to the fire? All the
hard work done over the years to keep the house alive is behind us, and those memories and what we did will never
be forgotten. But with immediate need for a new TKE house before us, a lot of hard work still remains.

What can you do to help? The Board of Trustees of the Delta Nu Housing Corporation has been working hard
at achieving the goal of a new house. Land adjacent to campus has already been purchased as a location on which
to build our new house.

In less than a month, Delta Nu Tekes from the 1950s to the 1990s will meet in Maryville for the groundbreaking
for our new home — the first new fraternity house built in Maryville. This will be a one of a kind event - one you
won’t want to miss. The events for groundbreaking day and the participation of Delta Nu Tekes will help us to
achieve our ultimate goal of a new home for our chapter.

At the groundbreaking, you will each have a chance to renew old friendships, tell old stories again and again
and to relive the fraternity experience as well as get involved in assuring the future of TKE in Maryville.

Representatives from TKE International, the University and the City of Maryville will be on hand to show their
support and participate in this historic event.

Mark your calendar and plan to be in Maryville for this exciting day in TKE History on November 15th. There

is a lot in store and a full day of activities for you and your spouse (significant other). Call your pledge brothers
and old TKE friends and help make this one of a kind event extra special!

Oops, almost forgot — the groundbreaking will take place at the new lot - 9th and Walnut.
> _ Nothing ever built arose to touch the skies ...




